
 

 

 

ANMF EA UPDATE 6 

Caseload Midwifery Industrial Agreement 2025  

Filing and Commencement Update 

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) is pleased to advise that the 

Caseload Midwifery Industrial Agreement 2025 has been listed for filing in the Tasmanian Industrial 

Commission (TIC) for Friday 13 June 2025. 

 

Once filed, the agreement will be formally registered and will have come into effect on Thursday 17 April 

2025. From this date, all entitlements and provisions contained in the new agreement will be live and 

enforceable. 

 

In accordance with the agreed terms, renegotiation of the agreement will commence on or before Sunday 1 

March 2026. 

 

We thank all ANMF members in the Midwifery Group Practice (MGP) for their ongoing engagement and support 

throughout the negotiation process. 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses and care workers to represent members. This is 

why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand your experiences, 

represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 

Authorised by Phoebe Mansell, ANMF Tasmanian Acting Branch Secretary 

12 June 2025 


